HB 1686 —-- ACCESS TO COURT RECORDS
SPONSOR: DeGroot

This bill specifies that the record for any nonviolent misdemeanor
or traffic offense must not be made available to the public but may
be included in any state courts automated case management system
accessible to certain individuals as specified in the bill.

This bill is similar to HB 1221 (2019).



